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             “Chapter Spotlight”    
            Program/Project 2020-2021 
         Texas State Organization 

 

Instructions 
• Fill out the form and save the completed document for your files 
• Chapters may submit a program and a project if they choose.  You are not 

required to do both.  If submitting both, please complete a separate 
document for each item. 

• Please do not submit photos this year.   
• Submit completed applications via email to Lisa Yates, State Programs & 

Service Projects Chair, at Lyates0509@aol.com 
 

Chapter Identification 
 

Chapter   
Chapter Number   

Area   
Contact  for the  program  

Contact email address  
Contact phone number  

 

 

Specify Program or Project  
Goal of your program/ project  

Title of program/project  
Area  

Number of members involved in 
the program/project 

 

Approximate time of 
program/project 

 

POC phone number  
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Summary of Program (Summarize your program/project below.)  


	Chapter: Alpha Zeta
	Chapter Number: 30
	Area: 17
	Contact for the  program: Sharon N. Carson
	Contact email address: sharonspeaker4@gmail.com
	Contact phone number: 903-930-7953
	Specify Program or Project: Program
	Goal of your program project: Spread the word about DKG, converse with colle
	Title of programproject: DKG Honors local female education majors
	Area_2: 17
	Number of members involved in the programproject: 8 Alpha Zeta members
	Approximate time of programproject: 1 hour, 5:00-6;00 pm
	POC phone number: 903-930-7953
	Text2: Marshall's Alpha Zeta members held their annual meeting with college education majors on March 2, 2021 from 5:00-6:00 pm with only one exception this year.  It was held via Zoom.  Angela Fitzpatrick, parliamentarian, set up and facilitated the meeting, and President, Debby Dean welcomed eight regular members and guests, including three college professors and twenty female education majors from Wiley College and East Texas Baptist University.  The college professors were Dr. Kristi Young (Wiley), Shelley Burger (ETBU) and DKG member Nancy Fessler (ETBU).  All enjoyed a lively exchange of ideas between current college students and DKG members.  The hometowns of the college set were as diverse as their future goals, ranging from Mount Pleasant, Brownsboro, Beaumont to Tyler, Houston, Carthage and beyond.  Following personal sharing of goals, and interactive games, Angela Fitzpatrick announced this year's grant-in-aid recipients: Maya Padilla (ETBU) and Tatiana Smith (Wiley). The grants will allow each young woman to pay for the certification test of her choice.  What a memorable virtual experience for all!


